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gm_rgnigo Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Colorado Milling Company

Avrom Howard <aeh@nebuconsulting.com> Wed, Mar 24, 2021 at 11:59 AM
To: "Eschberger - DNR, Amy" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Hello Amy,

In regard to Colorado Milling Company’s two permits - M1983141 and M1994117, please be advised that whereas we had
planned to complete quarterly water sampling over two weeks ago, a sudden and since persistent snowfall in the Front
Range has made it impossible to do so. All sampling locations are covered in two-plus feet of snow, as you can see from
the photo, below, taken just outside the Gold Hill mill.

As soon as the snow is gone we will get the sampling done and results submitted to you.

Thank you for your kind understanding in this matter.

Kind regards,

Avrom E. Howard, MSc, PGeo, CEO & Executive Director
COLORADO MILLING COMPANY
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